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Commissioners discuss prisoners healthcare and road closure

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Sheriff Don Pounds presented a draft agreement
with Community Medical Center in Falls City to provide health services for
inmates at the Richardson County Law Enforcement Center during Tuesday
meeting of the Commissioners.

County Attorney Doug Merz will be asked to review the agreement before
Commissioners take action on it.

The Board also conducted a public hearing for input on the proposed closing of a
portion of 711 Road west of 655 Avenue to the East ban of “Half Breed Creek.”

No one from the public spoke during the hearing. Action on the proposal to
vacate the portion of road will be taken at a future meeting of the Board.
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